
SCRUTINY MANAGEMENT COMMISSION  
24 JANUARY 2006 
MINUTE EXTRACT 
 
87/05 Meetings with Individual Cabinet Members 
 
The Commission received a report from the Chair of the Scrutiny 
Management Commission on revised proposals for the arrangements for 
meetings with Individual Cabinet Members.  The Chair said that he had 
agreed with the Leader and Deputy Leader that, except where dates and 
times had already been agreed with Scrutiny Chairs, these meetings would be 
held at 4.00pm. 
 
Resolved to agree the recommendations in the report and ask the 
Cabinet to endorse them. 
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